friends

of Monkfield Park

Dear Parents and Carers

We are pleased to announce that we will be holding our school disco on Friday 1t February 2019 in
the main hall. Due to the limited capacity of the hall we need to keep age groups paired together so
there will be three discos divided by year groups.

4.15pm - Spm Years 1 &2

5.15pm —6.15pm Years3 & 4

6.30pm —7.30pm Years5 & 6

Each ticket is £2.50 and this includes entrance, a drink and a cone of Popcorn.

We also recommend that you co-ordinate with friends to share drop off and pick up as collection of
children after discos is often chaotic and with fewer adults it is easier to ensure a smooth handover.
Please ensure that the name and contact number of the adult collecting your child is completed on the

slip below and have this returned to school on or before Wednesday 30" January 2019.

Please email us at friendsofmonkfieldpark@gmail.com if you would like to be a helper at the disco.

DISCO PERMISSION SLIP

(Please complete using BLOCK CAPITALS)
My child would like to attend the school disco. Please find enclosed £2.50 entrance fee.
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I can / cannot help at the event during the................ pm session.
( Please delete as appropriate)



